
          
 
September 15, 2021 
 
 
Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment 
28345 Beck Road 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Keith, 
  
Thanks for the conversation today regarding the production of a hosted documentary special, 
exploring the hot rods and muscle cars of Detroit.    As we discussed, it’s a topic that has nearly 
universal appeal for Detroit’s various and diverse populations. 
 
Detroit PBS is committed to covering issues in the public interest, including those recognizing 
the ways in which the automotive industry has impacted the lives of metro Detroiters over the 
last century 
 
And finally, for fans of history, this program is a unique way of telling the Detroit story though it’s 
people and their passion for their automobiles.    We are so pleased to include it in our 
broadcast plans and look forward to a premiere in 2022.    

 
Fred Nahhat 
Senior VP, Production 
Detroit Public TV 
  


